
 

 

      
October 1, 2021 

Dianne Martin, Chair  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
RE:  Docket No. DE 21-071 

Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy  
Streetlighting Tariff Adjustment for Advanced Lights and Lighting Controls 
Compliance Tariff 

 
Dear Chair Martin Howland: 
 

In Order No. 26,527 issued on September 23, 2021, the Commission approved the 
proposed changes to the streetlighting tariff of Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a 
Eversource Energy (“Eversource”).  Relevant to this filing, the Commission required that 
Eversource file an annotated compliance tariff with the Commission on or before October 20, 
2021.  Enclosed with this letter is the annotated compliance tariff consistent with the 
Commission’s direction, which includes the following pages: 

 
NHPUC No. 10 - Electricity Delivery 

 Public Service of New Hampshire dba Eversource Energy 
 

Original Page 84, 85, 86 
1st Revised Page 80, 82 
2nd Revised Page 81, 83 
 

Effective:  August 1, 2021 
 
  Original Page 83A 
 

Effective:  January 1, 2022 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this matter. 

       Very truly yours, 

          
       Matthew J. Fossum 
       Senior Regulatory Counsel 
Enclosures 
CC:  Service List 

780 N. Commercial Street 
P.O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 
 
Matthew J. Fossum 
Senior Regulatory Counsel 
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